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  Pale Blue Dot Carl Sagan,Ann Druyan,2011-07-06
“Fascinating . . . memorable . . . revealing . . .
perhaps the best of Carl Sagan’s books.”—The
Washington Post Book World (front page review) In
Cosmos, the late astronomer Carl Sagan cast his
gaze over the magnificent mystery of the Universe
and made it accessible to millions of people
around the world. Now in this stunning sequel,
Carl Sagan completes his revolutionary journey
through space and time. Future generations will
look back on our epoch as the time when the human
race finally broke into a radically new
frontier—space. In Pale Blue Dot, Sagan traces the
spellbinding history of our launch into the cosmos
and assesses the future that looms before us as we
move out into our own solar system and on to
distant galaxies beyond. The exploration and
eventual settlement of other worlds is neither a
fantasy nor luxury, insists Sagan, but rather a
necessary condition for the survival of the human
race. “Takes readers far beyond Cosmos . . . Sagan
sees humanity’s future in the stars.”—Chicago
Tribune
  Dragons of Eden Carl Sagan,1986-12-12 “A history
of the human brain from the big bang, fifteen
billion years ago, to the day before yesterday . .
. It's a delight.”—The New York Times Dr. Carl
Sagan takes us on a great reading adventure,
offering his vivid and startling insight into the
brain of man and beast, the origin of human
intelligence, the function of our most haunting
legends—and their amazing links to recent
discoveries. “How can I persuade every intelligent
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person to read this important and elegant book? .
. . He talks about all kinds of things: the why of
the pain of human childbirth . . . the reason for
sleeping and dreaming . . . chimpanzees taught to
communicate in deaf and dumb language . . . the
definition of death . . . cloning . . . computers
. . . intelligent life on other planets. . . .
Fascinating . . . delightful.”—The Boston Globe
“In some lost Eden where dragons ruled, the
foundations of our intelligence were laid. . . .
Carl Sagan takes us on a guided tour of that lost
land. . . . Fascinating . . . entertaining . . .
masterful.”—St. Louis Post-Dispatch
  The Varieties of Scientific Experience Carl
Sagan,2006-11-02 “Ann Druyan has unearthed a
treasure. It is a treasure of reason, compassion,
and scientific awe. It should be the next book you
read.” —Sam Harris, author of The End of Faith “A
stunningly valuable legacy left to all of us by a
great human being. I miss him so.” —Kurt Vonnegut
Carl Sagan's prophetic vision of the tragic
resurgence of fundamentalism and the hope-filled
potential of the next great development in human
spirituality The late great astronomer and
astrophysicist describes his personal search to
understand the nature of the sacred in the
vastness of the cosmos. Exhibiting a breadth of
intellect nothing short of astounding, Sagan
presents his views on a wide range of topics,
including the likelihood of intelligent life on
other planets, creationism and so-called
intelligent design, and a new concept of science
as informed worship. Originally presented at the
centennial celebration of the famous Gifford
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Lectures in Scotland in 1985 but never published,
this book offers a unique encounter with one of
the most remarkable minds of the twentieth
century.
  The Demon-Haunted World Carl Sagan,2011-07-06 A
prescient warning of a future we now inhabit,
where fake news stories and Internet conspiracy
theories play to a disaffected American populace
“A glorious book . . . A spirited defense of
science . . . From the first page to the last,
this book is a manifesto for clear thought.”—Los
Angeles Times How can we make intelligent
decisions about our increasingly technology-driven
lives if we don’t understand the difference
between the myths of pseudoscience and the
testable hypotheses of science? Pulitzer Prize-
winning author and distinguished astronomer Carl
Sagan argues that scientific thinking is critical
not only to the pursuit of truth but to the very
well-being of our democratic institutions. Casting
a wide net through history and culture, Sagan
examines and authoritatively debunks such
celebrated fallacies of the past as witchcraft,
faith healing, demons, and UFOs. And yet,
disturbingly, in today's so-called information
age, pseudoscience is burgeoning with stories of
alien abduction, channeling past lives, and
communal hallucinations commanding growing
attention and respect. As Sagan demonstrates with
lucid eloquence, the siren song of unreason is not
just a cultural wrong turn but a dangerous plunge
into darkness that threatens our most basic
freedoms. Praise for The Demon-Haunted World
“Powerful . . . A stirring defense of informed
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rationality. . . Rich in surprising information
and beautiful writing.”—The Washington Post Book
World “Compelling.”—USA Today “A clear vision of
what good science means and why it makes a
difference. . . . A testimonial to the power of
science and a warning of the dangers of
unrestrained credulity.”—The Sciences
“Passionate.”—San Francisco Examiner-Chronicle
  Murmurs of Earth Carl Sagan,2013-04-02 In 1977,
two extraodinary spacecraft called Voyager were
launched to the stars. Affixed to each Voyager
craft was a gold-coated copped phonograph record
as a message to possible extra-terrestrial
civilizations that might encounter the spacecraft
in some distant space and time. Each record
contained 118 photographs of our planet; almost 90
minutes of the world's greatest music; an
evolutionary audio essay on The Sounds of Earth;
and greetings in almost sixty human languages (and
one whale language). This book is an account,
written by those chiefly responsible for the
contents of the Voyager Record, of why they did
it, how they selected the repertoire, and
precisely what the record contains.
  Contact Carl Sagan,2016-12-20 Pulitzer Prize-
winning author and astronomer Carl Sagan imagines
the greatest adventure of all—the discovery of an
advanced civilization in the depths of space. In
December of 1999, a multinational team journeys
out to the stars, to the most awesome encounter in
human history. Who—or what—is out there? In
Cosmos, Carl Sagan explained the universe. In
Contact, he predicts its future—and our own.
  Billions & Billions Carl Sagan,1998-05-12 NEW
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YORK TIMES BESTSELLER • In the final book of his
astonishing career, Carl Sagan brilliantly
examines the burning questions of our lives, our
world, and the universe around us. These luminous,
entertaining essays travel both the vastness of
the cosmos and the intimacy of the human mind,
posing such fascinating questions as how did the
universe originate and how will it end, and how
can we meld science and compassion to meet the
challenges of the coming century? Here, too, is a
rare, private glimpse of Sagan’s thoughts about
love, death, and God as he struggled with fatal
disease. Ever forward-looking and vibrant with the
sparkle of his unquenchable curiosity, Billions &
Billions is a testament to one of the great
scientific minds of our day. Praise for Billions &
Billions “[Sagan’s] writing brims with optimism,
clarity and compassion.”—Ft. Lauderdale Sun-
Sentinel “Sagan used the spotlight of his fame to
illuminate the abyss into which stupidity, greed,
and the lust for power may yet dump us. All of
those interests and causes are handsomely
represented in Billions & Billions.”—The
Washington Post Book World “Astronomer Carl Sagan
didn’t live to see the millennium, but he probably
has done more than any other popular scientist to
prepare us for its arrival.”—Atlanta Journal &
Constitution “Billions & Billions can be
interpreted as the Silent Spring for the current
generation. . . . Human history includes a number
of leaders with great minds who gave us theories
about our universe and origins that ran contrary
to religious dogma. Galileo determined that the
Earth revolved around the Sun, not the other way
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around. Darwin challenged Creationism with his
Evolution of Species. And now, Sagan has given the
world its latest challenge: Billions &
Billions.”—San Antonio Express-News “[Sagan’s]
inspiration and boundless curiosity live on in the
gift of his work.”—Seattle Times & Post-
Intelligencer “Couldn’t stay awake in your high
school science classes? This book can help fill in
the holes. Acclaimed scientist Carl Sagan combines
his logic and knowledge with wit and humor to make
a potentially dry subject enjoyable to read.”—The
Dallas Morning News
  Don't Be Such a Scientist, Second Edition Randy
Olson,2018-04-10 In Don't Be Such a Scientist,
Randy Olson shares lessons of his transformation
from tenured professor to Hollywood filmmaker,
challenging the science world to toss out its
stodgy past in favor of something more dymanic --
and ultimately more human. In this second edition,
Olson buils upon the radical approach of Don't Be
Such a Scientist throught timely updates and new
stories. In his signature candid style, Olson
weighs in on recent events in the science
community, celebrating the rise in grassroots
activism while critiquing the scientific
establishment. In an age of renewed attack on
science, Don't Be Such a Scientist, Second Edition
is a provocative guide to making your voice
heard.--
  Your Inner Fish Neil Shubin,2008-01-15 The
paleontologist and professor of anatomy who co-
discovered Tiktaalik, the “fish with hands,” tells
a “compelling scientific adventure story that will
change forever how you understand what it means to
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be human” (Oliver Sacks). By examining fossils and
DNA, he shows us that our hands actually resemble
fish fins, our heads are organized like long-
extinct jawless fish, and major parts of our
genomes look and function like those of worms and
bacteria. Your Inner Fish makes us look at
ourselves and our world in an illuminating new
light. This is science writing at its
finest—enlightening, accessible and told with
irresistible enthusiasm.
  Street-Fighting Mathematics Sanjoy
Mahajan,2010-03-05 An antidote to mathematical
rigor mortis, teaching how to guess answers
without needing a proof or an exact calculation.
In problem solving, as in street fighting, rules
are for fools: do whatever works—don't just stand
there! Yet we often fear an unjustified leap even
though it may land us on a correct result.
Traditional mathematics teaching is largely about
solving exactly stated problems exactly, yet life
often hands us partly defined problems needing
only moderately accurate solutions. This engaging
book is an antidote to the rigor mortis brought on
by too much mathematical rigor, teaching us how to
guess answers without needing a proof or an exact
calculation. In Street-Fighting Mathematics,
Sanjoy Mahajan builds, sharpens, and demonstrates
tools for educated guessing and down-and-dirty,
opportunistic problem solving across diverse
fields of knowledge—from mathematics to
management. Mahajan describes six tools:
dimensional analysis, easy cases, lumping, picture
proofs, successive approximation, and reasoning by
analogy. Illustrating each tool with numerous
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examples, he carefully separates the tool—the
general principle—from the particular application
so that the reader can most easily grasp the tool
itself to use on problems of particular interest.
Street-Fighting Mathematics grew out of a short
course taught by the author at MIT for students
ranging from first-year undergraduates to graduate
students ready for careers in physics,
mathematics, management, electrical engineering,
computer science, and biology. They benefited from
an approach that avoided rigor and taught them how
to use mathematics to solve real problems. Street-
Fighting Mathematics will appear in print and
online under a Creative Commons Noncommercial
Share Alike license.
  The First Nuclear Era Alvin M. Weinberg,1994 The
autobiography of a highly influential nuclear
engineer and scientist whose work began in the
1940s and continues today. He recounts his
education, his role in the Manhattan Project, his
stint as director of the Oak Ridge National
Laboratory (1955- 73), and his subsequent work
with both successful and unsuccessful commercial
power reactors. Annotation copyright by Book News,
Inc., Portland, OR
  White Space Is Not Your Enemy Kim
Golombisky,Rebecca Hagen,2017-02-17 White Space Is
Not Your Enemy is a practical graphic design and
layout guide that introduces concepts and
practices necessary for producing effective visual
communication across a variety of formats—from web
to print. Sections on Gestalt theory, color
theory, and WET layout are expanded to offer more
in-depth content on those topics. This new edition
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features new covering current trends in web
design—Mobile-first, UI/UX design, and web
typography—and how they affect a designer’s
approach to a project. The entire book will
receive an update using new examples and images
that show a more diverse set of graphics that go
beyond print and web and focus on tablet, mobile
and advertising designs.
  Broca's Brain Carl Sagan,2011-07-06 A
fascinating book on the joys of discovering how
the world works, by the Pulitzer Prize–winning
author of Cosmos and Shadows of Forgotten
Ancestors. “Magnificent . . . Delightful . . . A
masterpiece. A message of tremendous hope for
humanity . . . While ever conscious that human
folly can terminate man’s march into the future,
Sagan nonetheless paints for us a mind-boggling
future: intelligent robots, the discovery of
extraterrestrial life and its consequences, and
above all the challenge and pursuit of the mystery
of the universe.”—Chicago Tribune “Go out and buy
this book, because Carl Sagan is not only one of
the world’s most respected scientists, he’s a
great writer. . . . I can give a book no greater
accolade than to say I’m planning on reading it
again. And again. And again.”—The Miami Herald
“The brilliant astronomer . . . is persuasive,
provocative and readable.”—United Press
International “Closely reasoned, impeccably
researched, gently humorous, utterly
devastating.”—The Washington Post
  Mastering Your PhD Patricia Gosling,Lambertus D.
Noordam,2010-11-19 Mastering Your PhD: Survival
and Success in the Doctoral Years and Beyond helps
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guide PhD students through their graduate student
years. Filled with practical advice on getting
started, communicating with your supervisor,
staying the course, and planning for the future,
this book is a handy guide for graduate students
who need that extra bit of help getting started
and making it through. While mainly directed at
PhD students in the sciences, the book's scope is
broad enough to encompass the obstacles and
hurdles that almost all PhD students face during
their doctoral training. Who should read this
book? Students of the physical and life sciences,
computer science, math, and medicine who are
thinking about entering a PhD program; doctoral
students at the beginning of their research; and
any graduate student who is feeling frustrated and
stuck. It's never too early -- or too late! This
second edition contains a variety of new material,
including additional chapters on how to
communicate better with your supervisor, dealing
with difficult people, how to find a mentor, and
new chapters on your next career step, once you
have your coveted doctoral degree in hand.
  UFO's--a Scientific Debate Thornton Page,Carl
Sagan,1996
  The Everything Store Brad Stone,2013-10-15 The
authoritative account of the rise of Amazon and
its intensely driven founder, Jeff Bezos, praised
by the Seattle Times as the definitive account of
how a tech icon came to life. Amazon.com started
off delivering books through the mail. But its
visionary founder, Jeff Bezos, wasn't content with
being a bookseller. He wanted Amazon to become the
everything store, offering limitless selection and
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seductive convenience at disruptively low prices.
To do so, he developed a corporate culture of
relentless ambition and secrecy that's never been
cracked. Until now. Brad Stone enjoyed
unprecedented access to current and former Amazon
employees and Bezos family members, giving readers
the first in-depth, fly-on-the-wall account of
life at Amazon. Compared to tech's other elite
innovators -- Jobs, Gates, Zuckerberg -- Bezos is
a private man. But he stands out for his restless
pursuit of new markets, leading Amazon into risky
new ventures like the Kindle and cloud computing,
and transforming retail in the same way Henry Ford
revolutionized manufacturing. The Everything Store
is the revealing, definitive biography of the
company that placed one of the first and largest
bets on the Internet and forever changed the way
we shop and read.
  For Small Creatures Such as We Sasha
Sagan,2021-10-05 A charming book, ringing with the
joy of existence. --Richard Dawkins The perfect
gift for a loved one or for yourself, For Small
Creatures Such as We is part memoir, part
guidebook, and part social history, a luminous
celebration of Earth's marvels that require no
faith in order to be believed. Sasha Sagan was
raised by secular parents, the astronomer Carl
Sagan and the writer and producer Ann Druyan. They
taught her that the natural world and vast cosmos
are full of profound beauty, and that science
reveals truths more wondrous than any myth or
fable. When Sagan herself became a mother, she
began her own hunt for the natural phenomena
behind our most treasured occasions--from births
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to deaths, holidays to weddings, anniversaries,
and more--growing these roots into a new set of
rituals for her young daughter that honor the joy
and significance of each experience without
relying on a religious framework. As Sagan shares
these rituals, For Small Creatures Such as We
becomes a moving tribute to a father, a newborn
daughter, a marriage, and the natural world--a
celebration of life itself, and the power of our
families and beliefs to bring us together.
  Notes from the Holocene Dorion Sagan,2007 Draws
on the principles of philosophy and science to
explore the question of man's existence on Earth.
  High Sebastián Marincolo,2010-03 Is it true that
a marijuana high can lead to profound insights, as
many users have reported? In his now classic essay
Mr. X, anonymously published in 1971, even the
famous astronomer Carl Sagan claimed that he owed
many invaluable insights for his publications to
marijuana. The investigation High. Insights on
Marijuana explains in depth the different ways a
marijuana high can lead to insights as well as to
other mind enhancements, such as the enhancement
of episodic memory, pattern recognition,
imagination, creativity, introspection, and our
ability for empathic understanding. Countless
fascinating reports given by marijuana users and
cutting-edge research from various areas of
knowledge help Marincolo to take our understanding
of the marijuana high to a new level. His unusual
study is a thoroughly accessible and entertaining
interdisciplinary tour de force through the
current cognitive sciences, evolutionary
psychology, neuropsychology and the philosophy of
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mind. High. Insights on Marijuana offers a
revolutionary new perspective on the mind-
enhancing potential of marijuana and takes his
readers to a voyage deep into the high mind.
  Software-Defined Radio for Engineers Alexander
M. Wyglinski,Robin Getz,Travis Collins,Di
Pu,2018-04-30 Based on the popular Artech House
classic, Digital Communication Systems Engineering
with Software-Defined Radio, this book provides a
practical approach to quickly learning the
software-defined radio (SDR) concepts needed for
work in the field. This up-to-date volume guides
readers on how to quickly prototype wireless
designs using SDR for real-world testing and
experimentation. This book explores advanced
wireless communication techniques such as OFDM,
LTE, WLA, and hardware targeting. Readers will
gain an understanding of the core concepts behind
wireless hardware, such as the radio frequency
front-end, analog-to-digital and digital-to-analog
converters, as well as various processing
technologies. Moreover, this volume includes
chapters on timing estimation, matched filtering,
frame synchronization message decoding, and source
coding. The orthogonal frequency division
multiplexing is explained and details about HDL
code generation and deployment are provided. The
book concludes with coverage of the WLAN toolbox
with OFDM beacon reception and the LTE toolbox
with downlink reception. Multiple case studies are
provided throughout the book. Both MATLAB and
Simulink source code are included to assist
readers with their projects in the field.
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